
 

Y3 

During the week beginning the 23rd May , we will have a homework presentation afternoon in class. Children will 

share their homework projects with the class, and have an opportunity to discuss what others have learnt about the 

topic. Please bring the homework in on Monday 23rd May. 

 
Children: below are a few suggestions – but please feel free to try something of your own!  

 Write a fact file about the Light. 

 Design your own collage. 

 Create your own website about something you are interested in– use the link in the Google Classroom. 

 Write a piece of performance poetry about the sounds you hear at home. 

 Complete some sewing on some different material. 

 

 
You can submit your homework in the following ways: 

 Written work (work/photos/pictures in your homework book) 
 Presentation/website (digital submission via the google classroom) 
 Tweet (via the class Twitter page @OPAK_3SF) 
 Sculpture/model (or a picture of these things) 
 

I look forward to seeing/reading your fantastic work! Mrs Fozzard  
 

Follow our class page to find out about 

the exciting work we’re doing this year 

@OPAK_3SF 




